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25/04/2022 

MRS Amy Black 
74 Bangaroo ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

To whom it may concern @ council, 

I would like to formally submit my objection to the child care site proposal for 16 Bangaroo St 
As a local resident I believe this development will have a number of negative impacts on the 
area and it's residents. Most notably that the increase in traffic on an already busy street 
represents a danger to both cars and pedestrians particularly children. 
This area of the street already suffers from cars being parked on both sides and the road is the 
main route into the suburb and is therefore also used by buses / lorry's etc. the additional traffic 
and parking issues are a massive hazard. 
The site should not be classified as industrial and a child care facility is entirely inappropriate. 

Regards 
Amy 
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